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To: All Interested Parties and 
Statutory Parties 

 
Your Ref:  

Our Ref: EN010106 

Date: 25 May 2022 
 

 
Dear Sir / Madam 
 
Planning Act 2008 (as amended)  
 
Application by Sunnica Ltd for an Order Granting Development Consent for the 
Sunnica Energy Farm 
 
Request by the Applicant in Respect of the Timing of the Preliminary Meeting / 
Examination 
 
I write to thank all who responded to our letter of 4 May 2022. This sought the views of 
Statutory Parties, Other Persons and Interested Parties, including Affected Persons and 
Category 3 persons, on the Applicant’s correspondence in relation to its intention to make 
changes to the Sunnica Energy Farm project Development Consent Order Application (the 
DCO Application) and the request for a delay to the start of the Examination. 
 
The responses received have been helpful to the Examining Authority and will be taken 
into consideration when deciding the next steps in the Examination of the DCO 
Application. The responses are now available to view on the project webpage of the 
National Infrastructure Planning website. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Grahame Kean 
 
Grahame Kean 
Lead Panel Member of the Examining Authority 
 
 
This communication does not constitute legal advice.  
Please view our Privacy Notice before sending information to the Planning Inspectorate. 
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